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23rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

MULTIPLICATION CHECK FOR PUPILS IN YEAR 4 – JUNE 2022  

 

From 2022, it is a statutory requirement for schools to administer the Multiplication Tables 

Check to pupils in Year 4 during June.  The purpose of the check is to determine whether your 

child can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future success in 

mathematics.  The check will identify those pupils in need of more support.  

 

It is an on-screen check consisting of twenty-five times table questions, with six seconds to 

answer each question. 

 

Please refer to the accompanying leaflet for further information. 

 

Although there is no requirement to complete any additional practice beforehand, rehearsing 

instant recall of all times table facts up to 12, as you do already for their weekly tests, will help 

your child.  In class, children practice regularly using the website www.timestables.co.uk (Go to 

Multiplication Tables Check tab). 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.timestables.co.uk/

